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FEBRUARY 
Sun 4th 6.30pm 

Evensong at St Andrew’s 

Tues 6th 3.45pm 

Class 1 & 4 parents Spring  

Fever information evening 
Fri 9th 

PTA Disco  

KS1 5.30 - 6.30pm  

KS2 6.45 - 7.45pm 

Sat 10th 11am 

Cross Country Stratford 

Rec Y3-6 

Mon 12th 4pm 

KS1 Gymnastics Kineton 

High School 

Mon 12th 5pm 

Parents evening 

Thurs 15th 5pm 

Parents evening 

Mon 19th - Fri 23rd 

HALF TERM 

Mon 26th 

BACK TO SCHOOL 

MARCH 
Thurs 1st 8pm 

PTA meeting at The Blue 

Boar 

Fri 2nd 2pm 

PTA catch up meeting in 

school 

All classes will be sharing 

their e-safety learning in  

Celebration  Assembly on  

Friday 9th February at 

2.45pm 

ISSUE - 1    

 
 
 
 

PTA Disco 
It's nearly time to get your dancing shoes out again, the TG school disco 
returns on Friday 9th February!  KS1 will 'get on down' between 5.30pm 
and 6.30pm then from 6.45pm to 7.45pm it's the turn of KS2 to strut 
their stuff!  As always it's £2 per child entrance payable either to the 
school office in a named envelope in advance or on the night. Drinks will 
be provided and sweets/crisps will be available to buy on the night.  
 

Celebration Assembly  
Next Tuesday is Safer Internet Day and this year’s theme is 
“Create, Connect and Share Respect: A better internet starts 
with you” . In next Friday’s celebration assembly, children 
from all classes will be sharing their learning from our           
e-safety focus week.  

 

School Website 
A reminder that all letters and newsletters that we send home to families 
are posted on our TG website, www.tgschool.co.uk, under the ‘Parents’ 
tab. 
Miss Britt uploads a copy of the weekly newsletter very Friday afternoon 
so if for any reason your email copy does not arrive you can check for 
our latest news on the website. The website also contains a calendar 

where dates of future events are posted. 
 

Games Club Volunteers 
Our children would very much like to resume their Friday lunchtime 
games club. The club takes place in one of our classrooms and 
gives the children the opportunity to play a range of different board 
games. If you would be able to spare an hour to come and support 
the club please contact the office. Thank you. 
 

Forest School 
There will be no Forest school session next Wednesday for Class 1       
children. During Wednesday morning, we are going to be enjoying a visit 
from the Little Stars cricket coaches who will be delivering taster sessions 
to the children in Classes 1 and 2.  
 

Sporting Stars 
Huge congratulations to all the KS2 children who took part in the indoor athletics 
event at Alcester Grammar this morning. We achieved a very commendable second 
overall and were the highest placed small school 
which means that we go through to the area small 
schools’ final. We are very proud of the children not 
just for their outstanding athletic performances but 
for their behaviour and their very vocal support for 
each other. We would like to thank 
Mr Strangwood for all the help and 
support he has given in coaching 
our athletes. Well done Team TG! 

NEWSLETTER  

2nd February 2018 
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Star of The Week    

Eva Wood               Class 1 

Samuel Taylor               Class 2  

Stella Kawai               Class 3 

Ethan Holt              Class 4 


